
 

 

 

Announcement on the introducing abrdn Small-Mid Cap 
Super Savings Fund (ABSM-SSF)  

 

Aberdeen Asset Management (Thailand) Ltd. (“Company”) would like to inform unitholders and 

investors that from 14 November 2022 onwards, the Company will offer abrdn Small-Mid Cap 

Super Savings Fund (ABSM-SSF) to provide investors with a long term investment and tax 

deductible benefits. 

For further queries or your interests to invest in additional funds, please contact our Client 

Services at 0-2352-3388 or client.services.th@abrdn.com, we are willing to recommend funds 

that are appropriate and suit your needs. The Company would like to express our sincere thank 

you and hope to be continued as your trusted investment choice.  

 

Announced on 9 November 2022.   
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